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October 5, 2018 

 

 

 

Hye Ran Na 

Mark Brakke 

Unit 616 

500 Robert Street North 

Saint Paul, MN  55101-4456 

 

Via email: love62mama@gmail.com  

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1106 Payne Avenue 

 

Owners: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on October 2, 2018, the Legislative Hearing 

Officer recommended that the City Council deny your appeal because this vacant building 

registration fee. Please note the fee will be processed as an assessment, which is appealable. In 

the appeals process, accommodation can be made in terms of the number of years over which 

this is payable.   

  

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

November 7, 2018, at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8573. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Code Enforcement Supervisors 

 Tom Friel 
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